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Nico Nortje, infant son of Et and Ilze Nortje, and proud grand-

parents Jim and Rina McGrath. Nico was born on Saturday, 

March 19, 2016 and was 7 lbs 14 ounces.  

Declan William McMannus, infant son of Kaitlyn and Corey 

McMannus, and proud grandparents Gene and Lisa Weitz. 

Declan was born on Thursday, March 10, 2016 and was 9 lbs 11 

ounces.  

We extend our Christian sympathy to Jack and Susan Curry upon 

the news of the death of Jack’s son, XXX 

Our Sympathies 
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CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS 
8:15 AM CHILDREN’S CHRISTIAN EDUCATION  

3 Yr. Olds-2nd Grade (15/16 School Year) 

Children may remain in service with their family or join us in room 3 

for children’s worship with Justine Ruisz. 
 

9:30 AM CHILDREN’S CHRISTIAN EDUCATION  
3 Yr. Olds-VPK (15/16 School Year), Room 3 with Dan Gipson & 

Mauricio Estavil. 

Kindergarten- 2nd Grades, Room 2  
Students will start and stay in their classroom for the Sunday school 

hour with Melissa Patel & Justine Ruisz. 

3rd-5th Grades 

Children will remain with family and enjoy Easter Service. 
 

11:00 AM CHILDREN’S CHRISTIAN EDUCATION   
3 Yr. Olds-2nd Grade (15/16 School Year), Children may remain in 

worship with their family or join us in room 3 for children’s worship 

with Justine Ruisz & Nancy Stevens. 
 

9:30 AM MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL  

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
On the 1st Sunday we will meet in the Ignite service to enjoy worship 

and communion together. Middle and High Sunday School will be in 

the Youth Room on the 2nd, 3rd and 4th Sundays.   
 

CHILDREN’S UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

VBS is going to be a Rock Solid Adventure with Cave Quest 

Children, VPK - 5th grade (15/16) are invited on this awesome adven-

ture June 20-24 from 9:00-12:00. If you would like to help with VBS 

please let Justine Ruisz know. Registration is now open on our website, 

www.northwoodpc.org.  
 

About our Children’s Ministry: 

Welcome to Northwood Presbyterian Church! Our mission is to join 

with parents to help kids develop a faith in Jesus Christ that lasts a life-

time! We invite you to take a look at our website, 

www.northwoodpc.org,  for more information about what we offer and 

join us for some of our exciting upcoming events! If you have any ques-

tions, please contact Justine Ruisz.  

 
Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 

Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  796-8090/ Cell- 727-641-8140 

mailto:Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org
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